FOR THE ATTENTION OF DEVELOPMENT - REGENERATION AND PLANNING - CAMDEN
TOWN HALL.

We are a block of flats directly above the planned Tesco store - we are situated on Shelton
Street and Endell Street. Our building is flimsy and we do not have double glazing

We already have to put up with excessive noise and pollution day and night from heavy
traffic, restaurants, bars, clubs and all the footfall this entails. Our bedrooms are in Endell
Street overlooking the proposed entrance and loading area of Tesco store. We have to
endure constant refuse collections and the added rattling of glass bottles from bars and
restaurants whose owners most probably live in the leafy suburbs and are happily unaware
of our sufferings! Now Tesco plans to plague us even more and if this is a Tesco Local
opening hours will be uncontrolled 7 days a week, prices will be higher and local stores that
have been here many years will suffer, added to which we will have even more delivery
lorries, more pollution and noise in our nrrow streets.

Mary Kaye



